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 Monday 23rd September 2024 
 

 Advance Notice of Year 6 London Trip Interest Letter  
 

  
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
  
We are currently organising our yearly residential to London for Year 6.  
The visit will take place next year, beginning on Thursday 12th June 2025 until Friday 13th June 
2025 (1 night stay).  
 
On this trip your child will experience: 

• Life in the capital of our country and see a mixture of different cultures. 

• Experience a theatre show in the famous West End.  

• Eat out in a high-quality restaurant. 

• Visit and take a guided tour of the Houses of Parliament. 

• Sight-seeing River Cruise   

• Visit the Natural History Museum. 

• Sight-seeing of all the famous locations across London (Buckingham Palace/Downing 

Street)  

 

This is a fantastic opportunity for all of our children and I know they will be excited to be part 

of this important life experience!  

The cost of the visit will be £300 per child.  This will include all accommodation, food, travel 
and activities. Places on the visit will start with a non-returnable deposits of £50.00 via the 
MCAS app. The full balance can be paid in instalments, and we can accommodate a payment 
plan if needed. The full trip balance will need to be paid 1 month in advance of departure 
date.  For families entitled to income-related free school meals, there may be an opportunity 
for subsidised payments please contact the school to discuss a payment plan. 
 
Please can you complete the form below if you would be interested in your child attending the 
proposed trip above and that you agree that you would be happy to pay the full amount of £300 
1 month before departure date. Interest slips need to be handed in before 27th September 2024 
so we can decide if the London Trip will go ahead.  
 
If you have any question, please contact the school office on 01977722620.  
  
Yours Sincerely  
  

 
Mr J Parkinson  
Headteacher  
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

Year 6 London Trip Interest – 12th-13th June 2025 
 

Student Name: …………………………………………….. 
  

Parent Name:……………………………………………….. 
 
Parent Signature:  …………………………………………. 
 
Date: ………………………  
 
I am interest in my child attending the London School trip on Thursday 12th June until Friday 
13th June 2025. I agree that I will pay the full amount of £300 1-month prior departure date.  
 
Please complete and hand back to the school office by Friday 27th September 2024.  

 
 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 


